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Request: 
 
Vehicle Registration Numbers are not being supplied after applying section 40(2) of the 
Freedom of Information Act (personal data) following the ICO decision on the 8 March 
2019 
 
Response: 
 
Vehicle Registration Numbers are exempt from disclosure under section 40(2) of the 
Freedom of Information Act (personal data) following the ICO decision Reference, 
FS50793373, link below:  
 
https://ico.org.uk/media/action-weve-taken/decision-
notices/2019/2614512/fs50793373.pdf 
 
Information regarding vehicle make and model are shown in the attached Excel 
spreadsheet. It is only possible to provide licensed vehicles as taken in August. 
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